
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
Cabaret Night - Friday 3 May 2024 @ Aylesbury Grammar School Foundation Hall from 7pm (Doors 
open 6.30pm) 
 
  
Please join us for a fantastic evening of musical entertainment from the students of Aylesbury High School 
and Aylesbury Grammar School. Tickets are priced at £8 each and that includes a fabulous ice-cream 
provided by our friends from The Works, Aylesbury. Additional ice-creams will be available - Cash or card 
accepted! The AGS PTA will be running a bar throughout the evening for your drink and snacking needs, 
again cash or card accepted! 
  
Confirmed ensembles performing at the event are; Symphony Orchestra, Choir, Jazz Band, Training Jazz 
Band, Improvisation Group, Sax Ensemble, Brass Ensemble, Guitar Ensemble, Function Band....plus an 
array of student led bands/groups. 
  
Tickets will be available on ParentMail from 7:30pm on Wednesday 17th April. 
 
 
 
 
Mark Warner 
Director of Music 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://eatattheworks.co.uk/

